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700 OCEAN DRIVE

January 9, 2025

Dear Juno Beach Town Council Members:

The 700 Ocean Drive HOA Architectural Review Board held a Committee Meeting on January 8, 2025.
The Committee reviewed and voted on the submitted revisions to the new home plans for Mr. and Mrs.
Boris Ivanov.

After reviewing the submitted attached revisions, the ARB Committee unanimously approved all changes
submitted.

Sincefely, // %@(/

Darla McLeod
Property Manager, CAM
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